
Minutes of January 18, 2009 Troop 185 Committee Meeting 
 
 
Present at the committee meeting were: 
David Lynch          Bill Witkoski        Doug Peters      Cathy Rommelle 
Michael Houdek     Mae Vivian          Tim Devery       Bret Wasilewski 
Billy Witkoski         Brian Houdek      
  
We discussed the boys accounts and taking money out for Reg, and Summer Camp. 
To do this we need a count for Summer Camp.  Please e-mail me back if you are going to 
Summer Camp or Not. 
  
Upcoming Event is the Klondike Derby @ Nockamixon.  We will meet at 7:00 am on Sat Feb 
2nd at the scout room.  We will go over what you need to bring at the meetings befor the 
Derby.  They have also asked each group to collect can goods for the Derby.  We will keep 
them at the scout room and give council a count for our group. 
  
Winter Camping trip is set for Feb 21st and 22nd , We will be building shelters to stay in. 
  
March trip is to Mr. Devery's cabin 
  
April 24th to 26th is the Spring Camporee.  The theme this year is INFERNO similar to a few 
years ago. 
  
Fundraiser will be coming up for Candles and flowers.  We need everyone to participate so 
we can reach our goal of $1500 to $2000 for the troop funds to help with Summer Camp 
expenses.  If we do not reach this the cost for Summer Camp may go up. 
  
I will be starting a newsletter for Summer Camp letting everyone know what is happening 
and what is still needed.  Look for in the next few weeks. 
  
These meetings are very informative and give the parents an Idea of what we are trying to 
acomplish and where we may need help.  I encourage all of you to try and make the 
meetins in the future. 
  
Thanks Michael Houdek 
 


